
Governor: Trent Boner Past Governor: Larry Gomez 
Jr. Governor: Taylor Lisco 

Tres/Sec: Scott Boner 
Prelate: Tanner Miller 

Administrator: Bill Auyer 
Sergeant at Arms: George Emery 

Trustees: Breck Wagstaff, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander 

 
Moose Lodge #602 August Newsletter 

 
MOOSE HAPPENINGS 

As we move into August it is hard to believe it is already time for the Wyoming State Fair. We 
will be having the annual taco bar on parade day and would love to have you join us. This has 
always been a day that many generations have looked forward to. We look forward to seeing 
generations come together once again this year to visit and make lasting memories.  We will be 
having an Indian Taco Bar for the First Thursday in August and invite you to come down. We 
hope to have another great crowd as someone will get their chance to flip over the Queen. 

 
QUEEN OF HEARTS 

The queen is still face down! Moving into August, the pot is nearing $18,000!! If you haven’t 
played in a while or are still trying to get your chance at the Queen, come on down. It has been 
great to see all of the faces on Thursday as the excitement grows with the pot. 

THANK YOU 
We would like to say THANK YOU to all who have chosen to have their events at the Moose 
this fall. It is great to see our calendar full and that is a tribute to all you have chosen to use 
YOUR lodge. Also, a special THANK YOU to Douglas Sign Company for donating our new 
hours of operations sign on the front door. 

 
SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE UPDATES 

 
Scholarships 

The scholarship committee has awarded the scholarships for the 2019-2020 school year. The 
Community Service scholarship was awarded to Hailey Moss. High school graduate 
scholarships were awarded to Dax Read, Maddy Tillard, Lily Hayes, and Hailey Moss. 
Continuing Ed scholarships were awarded to Trace Hays, Trenton Williams, and Kinsey Barnett. 
The scholarships will be given out on Thursday, August 8th during the Queen of Hearts. We 
invite you all to please come down to be recognized! 

 
Bills vs. Broncos Raffle Tickets 

If you have still haven’t purchased your raffle ticket you have until August 1st.The winning ticket 
will be drawn Thursday August 1st for the Denver Broncos vs the Buffalo Bills on Nov. 24th at 
New Era Field in Orchard Park, NY. The winner receives 4 club level tickets and $2,000 in travel 
money! Tickets are $50! Contact Breck Wagstaff 351-1295, Raegen Hubbard 359-0574 or Kyle 
Haar 359-0808 for tickets. 
 
Catch Ya Along The Trail, 
 
Trent 

 

State Fair Parade Day 

TACO BAR 

August 17th 

 


